
WreathsForTheFallen.org 

Meeting Minutes 

January 2012 

 

 

There will be no general meeting for the WreathsForTheFallen.org. in the month of January. 

Our next General meeting will be on Saturday, February 4, 2012 after the wreath removal at the 

cemetery.    The meeting will be held at the cafeteria at Camp Ripley after lunch.  This will be 

our Annual Meeting for WreathsForTheFallen.org. 

Everyone is welcome to attend. 

Please watch your emails for updates. 

 

 

Respectfully submitted:  Carrie Johnson, Secretary 

    


